
Dear House Democratic Leader and House Rules Committee Chair Jennifer Williamson and 

House Republican Leader and House Rules Committee Vice Chair Mike McLane and 

Committee Members, 

 

I am writing to you in full support of HB 2430. We need to know the truth about candidates we 

have before us.  Many people rely on the voter's pamphlet to be the defining authority for 

choosing a candidate. That's when they need the bottom line truth. In a day and age when there is 

a lot of false statements in circulating, we need reliable sources of information. The Voter 

Pamphlet should be one of those sources. I cannot imagine why anyone would oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you for considering my testimony. 

 

Janice Dysinger 

Gresham, OR  

97080 
 


